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Parents of students for whom we have knowledge of homeschool status are sent letters and 

“Notice of Intent for Instruction of Student at Home” forms in the summer.  In the letter, we 

request ask parents to complete the form and return it to the district. This notice is a “suggested 

procedure” as outlined in the C-14 Guidelines for Suggested Procedures for Home Instruction. 

Home Instruction is described in Connecticut General Statute 10-184. 

 

Currently available data reveals that there are 35 students being homeschooled in the 

district.  The 35 students identified as being homeschooled come from 26 Brookfield families. 

 

For the 35 students for whom we have information regarding home school status, 12 “Notice of 

Intent” forms were returned completed. Parents of 17 students did not respond to the request for 

information. For 6 students, parents sent letters of refusal to complete the form. 

 

The information obtained via completed “Intent” forms completed and letters received from 

parents and other data available yield the following information on our 2021-22 homeschool 

student sample: 

 

Grade Level   Number of Students 

 

K     2 

1 & 2     7 

3     4 

4     6 

5     2 

6     1 

7     1 

8     1 

9     1 

10     0 

11 & 12    5 

Not Provided    5   

   

The district is adhering to all provisions of Section 10-184 and Section 10-220 of the 

Connecticut General Statutes regarding homeschooling. 


